
Well-being in the Time of Distancing
Curious about how to make a film with your phone? Want to meet other 
people making films about their lives and communities? Want to see 
examples of winning films that have engaged in online festivals? 

Cellphilms are short videos created by individuals and groups engaging 
with critical issues through their phones. Amid the Covid-19 pandemic, 
distancing has become a necessary practice and a great many of us rely 
on our cellphones to stay connected -- now, more than ever -- this is an 
opportunity to use your cellphone (or other devices) creatively. 

We are inviting you to participate in a special Cellphilm Festival in these 
unusual times on the theme Well-being in The Time of Distancing. 
In order to support contributors, we are offering a special online 60 
minute cellphilming workshop on April 22, 2020. This workshop is not 
a necessary prerequisite to submit to the festival,but may be helpful for 
those unfamiliar with cellphilms. The workshop will be lead by Joshua 
Schwab-Cartas, a leading expert in the field who will discuss themes and 
techniques that are advantageous to this medium. The workshop will be 
recorded and will be available online, so that all who wish to participate 
in the festival can access the content at their convenience. 

Check out our website for more details on broadcast times  
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 www.internationalcellphilmfestival.com


